
From: Brandie Knazze <Brandie.Knazze@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2023 4:22 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Jonathan Ernst <Jonathan.Ernst@cityofchicago.org>; Maura McCauley 
<Maura.McCauley@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: FW: Reaching Out to Invite You to The Salvation Army Annual Civic Luncheon 
 
Hi Steve,  
 
On May 11th, Jonathan, Maura and myself attended a luncheon on May 11th as guests of the Salvation 
Army.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Brandie V. Knazze, Commissioner 
Department of Family and Support Services 
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